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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, January 9, 2018 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday,  
January 9, 2018, at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, member; Fred Miller, Technology Coordinator; and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent 
 

Old Business:   

 Update from Fred Miller—Director of Technology—Mr. Miller provided an update on the various projects he is working on.  

He provided an update on the district E-Rate application.  He also provided an update along with Mrs. Cramer on 

vandalism that had occurred on several laptops at the high school. 

 

New Business:   

 Technology Planning—The committee discussed the plan that Mr. Miller will be developing for technology for the district.  

The committee also talked about the lease for technology that expires at the end of this year. 

 Operational Referendum Question:  The committee was provided with the referendum information in regards to tax and 

budgetary impacts.   

 Staffing for 2018-2019—Projections:  Staffing projections for each building were discussed at the committee level.  More 

information will continue during the next several months as numbers for next year are considered. 

 Class Offering Discussion:  Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on ideas for classes for next year.  She indicated the 

desire to move forward with more AP classes at the HS level.  She also discussed the addition of an Agri-Science 

Teacher.   

 

 
 


